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Question: 29 
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Senator LUDWIG: In the period in question—that is, from the Monday to the Friday the 18th—was there 
any other denial of access to ministerial suites or any other paths? You might have to take that on notice.  

Dr Heriot: I would have to take that on notice. I am not aware of any, but I would have to take that on notice. 

 

Answer 

DPS is not aware of any other “denials of access” to ministerial suites. 

 

 

 


